
Paul Mondell
Rental Housing Project
Grey Road 19

September 30, 2024





I am requesting that Council receive the Staff Report 
from the September 17, 2024 Committee of the 
Whole entitled “Deputation of Paul Mondell re: 
Preliminary Design Concept for Grey Road 19 
Housing Development” for information;

And I am requesting the Council  direct staff to work 
with the proponent to further consider all available 
efficiencies and tools and expedited timelines within 
the  provincial and municipal planning process based 
on the scope and benefits of the project to the Town 
to provide a range of housing opportunities as 
outlined in the Towns recent declaration of a housing 
crisis.
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